
 

 
CITY OF HAMBURG 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
DECEMBER 8, 2022 @ 6:30 PM 

CONTINGENT OFFERS OF EMPLOYMENT 
 
 
 
Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a Special Meeting 
on December 8th, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Hamburg City Hall at 181 Broadway 
Ave, Hamburg, MN. 
 
The reason for the special meeting is to discuss Contingent Offers of Employment 
for the Public Works Maintenance Worker Position and Deputy Clerk/Utility 
Billing Clerk Position. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this hearing feel free to attend this 
hearing, call the City Offices at (952) 467-3232, email the City Office 
(cityadmin@cityofhamburgmn.com) or write in advance to the City of Hamburg, 
P.O. Box 248, Hamburg, MN  55339. 
 
 
 
         Jeremy Gruenhagen 
         City Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
 

(Posted at Hamburg City Hall and on the City Website on December 5, 2022) 
 
 

 


